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“The whole experience is 
one I would recommend” 

Technology is forever changing the way we view the world, the way we 
do business, the way we deliver health care.

At Summa Health, we are proud to offer the world’s smallest pacemaker 
to our cardiac patients who need their heartbeats regulated. The “Micra” 
leadless pacemaker is making a real difference for people like Darrel 
Seibert, and for our Heart and Vascular teams. The Micra pacemaker 
benefits patients, both young and old. Recovery time is minimal and 
patients are generally home from the hospital the next day.

– Darrel Seibert

  Atrial Fibrillation Patient


